
SYCAA Road League 2022 

Venue information and travel. 

 

Wednesday, 30th March  Three Merry Lads, Lodge Moor, Sheffield.  S10 4LJ 6.45pm 

From the A61, take the A57, pass the University and Weston Park. Turn left at the sign for Claremont 

Hospital.  Continue on this road for 2.5 miles until you see the Sportsman pub on the left. Please do 

not park in the car park of the Sportsman.  There is a large car public park on the left just beyond the 

Sportsman which can be used.  Please do not park in the car park of the Three Merry Lads unless you 

are staying after the race for food and/or drinks. There are toilets there and there should be four 

portable toilets. 

 

Wednesday, 6th April    Worsbrough  Mill, Worsbrough Bridge, Barnsley  S70 5LJ 7.00pm 

From M1 at Jnct 36, come down the A61 and the mill is on the left. There is some parking in the Mill 

car park and the overspill on the other side of the road on the grass area. After the Mill car park turn 

right and the parking is on the right. Do not park on the course but you can park on the steep hill 

from the pub towards Ward Green. Toilets are in the club and there should be portable toilets in the 

car park. Keep off the main road and assemble in the side street near the club. 

 

Wednesday, 20th April        Three Merry Lads, Lodge Moor, Sheffield.  S10 4LJ 7.00pm 

From the A61, take the A57, pass the University and Weston Park. Turn left at the sign for Claremont 

Hospital.  Continue on this road for 2.5 miles until you see the Sportsman pub on the left. Please do 

not park in the car park of the Sportsman.  There is a large car public park on the left just beyond the 

Sportsman which can be used.  Please do not park in the car park of the Three Merry Lads unless you 

are staying after the race for food and/or drinks. There are toilets there and there should be four 

portable toilets 

 

Wednesday, 25th May Penistone Football Club, Church View Road, Penistone S36 6AT 7.00pm 

The football club is in the centre of Penistone near the Railway Station. There is some parking at the 

club, as directed by marshals and plenty of free car parks in the town. Toilets are in the football 

ground. The presentations will be made as soon as possible in the club house. If you are a winner 

please stay to collect your prize or ask someone to collect it for you. 

 

General information 

 

This year there will be NO guest runners, sorry. The numbers this year are £10 each.  Please carry 

out any instructions from race marshals so we can enjoy the competition without causing problems 

for local residents and other road users. 

 

                               Richard Pegg 

 


